

Friends of Ecclesfield Primary School Newsletter 26th September 2025

Thank you to those who attended our meeting on 15th September.

We discussed a variety of topics and, despite being a new group (only 6 months old!), we have managed to raise over £1,500 already!

This amount has been raised through running events at school, including a summer disco, refreshments at assemblies and Frozen Treat Friday. We would like to thank the parents, carers and staff who have helped out with these activities and events as they really wouldn't happen without you!

We have no firm plans yet as to what to spend the raised funds on but ideas such as new outside play equipment have been discussed. If anyone has any suggestions, please get in touch (via enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk) or come along to one of the meetings detailed below.

Going forward, we are planning a Christmas disco, a bauble painting workshop and a Christmas raffle. More details will follow soon.

We know everyone is busy but if you would like to get involved - whether as a helper at an event or with organising - you are more than welcome!

Our next meetings are in the diary and everyone is welcome:

Thursday 16th October at 6.00pm in the large school hall. Monday 10th November at 6.00pm in the large school hall.

We are looking forward to the term ahead, to provide some fun events for the school and also to raise further funding.